
Oppose the fascist 
English Nationalist Alliance!

What’s Going On?
On Monday 30th August a far right group calling themselves the 

English Nationalist Alliance (ENA) are marching in Brighton. 
They claim they are protesting against “militant students”, “socialist 

extremists” and other “anti-English activities” in the area.

What’s Wrong with the ENA?
The ENA are a fascists group closely linked to the English Defence 
League (EDL), which holds provocative marches through largely 
Muslim areas, sometimes attacking Asian homes and businesses.

The ENA wants to impose their far right idea of English identity on us 
all. They attack anyone they say isn’t English enough, which includes: 
Muslims, anti-racists, students, peace campaigners, anarchists, trade 

union members and socialists.

In their own words their approach to Muslims is ‘‘to send the bastards 
home’’  and “to support the English people of the region against the 

constant anti-English activities in the area...’’ 

We now face the prospect of fascists proceeding through our streets. We  
must make an active stand against their dangerous, divisive rhetoric.

Brighton has a proud history of resisting fascism and racism- now is 
the time to make a stand for diversity and tolerance and a united local 

community. 

We are going to stop these fascists from marching through the streets of Brighton.

Everyone who opposes this march should be on Queens 
road at 12.30pm on Monday 30th August

For further information please contact:
brightonantifascists@riseup.net 

07806 583755
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